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SHELDON ART GALLERIES LAUNCH RESERVATION SYSTEM FOR CURRENT EXHIBITIONS 

 

ST. LOUIS, MO – The Sheldon Art Galleries will be open to the public on a reservation-only basis, starting 

Tuesday, January 12. Guests, and their party of up to 10 people total, can reserve a free, exclusive 45-

minute time slot in the galleries, Tuesday–Friday from noon–5 p.m. and Saturday from 10 a.m.–2 p.m.  

 

Free reservations may be made up until opening time each day – noon on weekdays and 10 a.m. on 

Saturdays. Guests can register starting today at http://TheSheldon.eventbrite.com. The galleries will be 

open on a first come, first served basis through January 9. 

 

Though the galleries were safely open to the public at a reduced capacity, without reservations, throughout 

the fall, the new reservation system will provide extra peace of mind to gallery guests for a healthy and 

stress-free visit. Reservations are available through January 30, when the current exhibitions will close. The 

gallery will reopen with new exhibits in March 2021, with a schedule and reservation information to be 

announced at a later date. The current exhibit schedule can be found at TheSheldon.org.  

 

For more information, contact The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit TheSheldon.org. 
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